
 

Your response 

Question Your response 

Do you have any comments on our proposals? I would like to ask Ofcom to investigate the 
availability of spectrum in the Bath for potential 
community radio stations. There are currently 
no community radio stations in Bath (apart 
from The University of Bath Student Union ra-
dio) which seems very unusual and unfair. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 




